
VERMONT PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY AUTHORITY 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF JANUARY 18, 2017 GENERAL 
MANAGER ADVISORY AND RISK MANAGEMENT  

COMMITTEE MEETING  
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the VPPSA General Manager 
Advisory and Risk Management Committee scheduled for January 18, 2017 
will not be held.  The next meeting of the Committee will be held as 
scheduled on March 15, 2017, in accordance with the schedule established 
by VPPSA  Resolution  2016-12. 
 
Dated this 13th day of January, 2017. 
 

 
_________________________ 
Crystal Currier, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


